
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 MONROE CITY 
 TRANSFER PERPETUAL CARE FUNDS  
 
Monroe City will hold a public hearing on July 13, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. to receive comments on 
transferring funds from the Perpetual Care Fund to the General Fund to cover costs associated 
with the 2021 Cemetery Expansion Project.  
 
The Council will vote by resolution to amend the 2020-2021 budget to include a transfer of 
$120,000 from the Perpetual Care Fund to the General Fund.  
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection at the office of the City Recorder, 10 
North Main Street, Monroe, Utah. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special 
accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this meeting 
should notify Allison Leavitt, City Recorder, (435) 527-4621 at least three working days prior to 
this meeting. Monroe City is an equal opportunity employer and provider. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


